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BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

Carrier Notification

SN91082707

Date: November 21, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers

Subject: CLEC:s - Provision of Information Concerning BellSouth Remote Terminals

This is to advise that in accordance with the Georgia Public Service Commission Docket No.
11900-U, BellSouth will provide CLECs with the following information concerning BellSouth
remote terminals:

* Address of the remote terminal

« Common Language Location Identification (CLLI) code of the remote terminal

» Carrier serving area of the remote terminal

» Designation of which remote terminals subtend a particular central office

* Telephone number and address of customers who are served by a particular remote
terminal

BellSouth will make this information available to CLECs in all nine states based on the terms
and conditions outlined in the Remote Site Collocation Attachment of the Interconnection
Agreement between the CLEC and BellSouth. If your company desires this information and
currently does not have the necessary language in its Interconnection Agreement with
BellSouth, please contact your company’s BellSouth Interconnection Agreement Negotiator.

BellSouth will provide the information on a first come-first serve basis within 30 calendar days of
a CLEC's request and only subject to the following conditions:

* OnacCD inthe same format as it appears in the BellSouth systems

» For each serving wire center designated by the CLEC, up to a maximum of
30 wire centers for each state per CLEC request per month

* A maximum of 120 wire centers total per month for each state for all CLECs

* Requesting CLEC agrees to pay the costs incurred by BellSouth in providing
the information

Requests for the information should be submitted via e-mail through the Regional Collocation
Group. BellSouth is working to upgrade the eApplication system to allow future requests to be
made via eApplication. The upgrade to the eApplication system is scheduled to be completed in
the first quarter 2002. In the meantime, Request Forms are available from the Regional
Collocation Group.
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If you have any questions, please contact your company’s BellSouth Regional Collocation
Manager.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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